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Monitoring for Snowmelt and Overland Flooding 

The Rocky Mountain snowmelt occurs each year between April and June. In late May and early June, 
rainfall from large weather systems occurs in Alberta, which may cause overland flooding. Rain and/or 
rapid snowmelt on impermeable frozen soil is the leading cause of severe flooding and erosion. For more 
information, see Alberta's snowmelt and its impact on Alberta rivers. 

We remind licensees of their responsibility to take appropriate precautions to ensure public safety and 
environmental protection by minimizing the potential operational impacts because of these hazards.  

All licensees must be aware of the potential for site and equipment damage from flooding and physically 
inspect and assess any sites and equipment that have or may potentially be affected. Caution is advised 
when working around or on the water, as water levels could fluctuate rapidly. 

Licensees should have procedures in place for issuing flood advisories and monitoring runoff and 
snowmelt. Licensees should be prepared to take action to protect the public, the environment, and their 
operations.  

Alberta Environment and Protected Areas forecasts indicate the current runoff conditions for northwest 
Alberta will be normal; central and northeast Alberta will see runoff well above normal; southern Alberta 
will be well below normal.  

The weather is forecast to be in the seasonal range, which means it will be warm enough for the ice to 
breakup and recede downstream over the next few weeks. The potential for flooding exists along all 
streams and lakes in Alberta. 

Please refer to the following information sources: 

• Alberta River Basins website, Alberta Rivers (mobile app Google Play), or Alberta Rivers (mobile 
app Apple Store) for streamflow advisories and water emergency conditions 

• Alberta Weather Conditions and Forecast by Location website 

• Alberta Emergency Alert website or Alberta Emergency Alert mobile app 

https://can01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fopen.alberta.ca%2Fpublications%2Fsnow-does-not-equal-flood-alberta-s-snowmelt-and-its-impact-on-alberta-rivers&data=04%7C01%7Cstephen.cornwall%40aer.ca%7Cbd3493c9412646e7d65c08da129958b1%7C5a661919a6094857a7a7eea01d3ecdfa%7C1%7C0%7C637842747065336595%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000&sdata=EUYXXFXGRlaspKCNHdo6CTdLG4srYa9n1ddCf7a6Dxk%3D&reserved=0
https://rivers.alberta.ca/
https://play.google.com/store/apps/details?id=ca.ab.gov.abrivers&hl=en_CA&gl=US
https://apps.apple.com/ca/app/alberta-rivers/id888325071
https://weather.gc.ca/forecast/canada/index_e.html?id=AB
http://www.emergencyalert.alberta.ca/
http://www.emergencyalert.alberta.ca/mobile/index.html
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• Flood Hazard Identification Program website 

• Flood Awareness Map Application website 

• Alberta Flood Services and Information website 

• Information on hazard preparedness is available at Alberta Hazard Preparedness website 

For more information on this bulletin or questions, contact our Customer Contact Centre by phone at 
403-297-8311 (1-855-297-8311 toll free) or by email at inquiries@aer.ca. 

 

https://www.alberta.ca/flood-hazard-identification-program.aspx
https://floods.alberta.ca/
https://www.alberta.ca/flood.aspx
https://www.alberta.ca/hazard-preparedness.aspx
mailto:%5Cinquiries@aer.ca

